
NEWS FROM THE PRESIDENT 

 

Hope you have survived the winter blast the 

past couple of weeks.  I don't know about the 

rest of you, but it's sure impacting our fishing. 

Looking forward to seeing everyone at next 

week's meeting. We will be looking for activity 

ideas for our summer outings. Happy New 

Year!  Mike Jaegers 
 

 

AT TUESDAY’S MEETING 

 

Jeff Trigg will be presenting the program this 

month.  If I understood correctly, he will be 

showing the 2017 Fly Fishing Film.  If that is 

correct, I have heard great things about it and 

should be a great view.  See you this Tuesday at 

the meeting. 
 

FLY TYING  
 

Fly tying has begun with the Hogan’s S&M 

Nymph and it sounds like a lot more great 

patterns are to come.  Thanks to Jeff Holzem 

for bringing this pattern to our attention.  Easy 

to tie and looks like it could be a good option. 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

STREAM TEAM UPDATE 

 

 

Even though our adopted stream is Saline 

Creek, it seems like McKay Lake is the place 

many of us meet. Every time out there this 

season I have been lucky to get to fish with at 

least one club member and most of the time it 

was unplanned. If you are new to the club you 

may not know our club raised half the money to 

stock trout the first year. Since then Jefferson 

City and MDC jointly pay for the fish. If you 

have not been out, the trout may be larger than 

before. There are many 13, 14, 15 Inch fish 

along with some that are 16+. However I 

managed to land a 6.5 and an 8 inch rainbow. 

 

The City is considering putting a load of dirt on 

the dam where the erosion is the worst by the 

spillway. They may also add fill on the 

southeast side where erosion is close to the 

path. We encouraged them to put in a concrete 

handicapped ramp, but the initial plan is to 

dump "shot rock" along the dam. 

 

Hope to see you there after our cold snap ends. 

 

Jeff Holzem 

Stream Team Coordinator 

 

 

 

 

THAT’S ALL FOLK 

 

I don’t have many new things for you this 

month.  Remember to submit content you 

would like for newsletters.  Thanks!! 


